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Winter 2023

Merry Christmas
Your ward councillors and the area team would like to 

wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

Tedworth Road parking bays
We are aware that parking is a priority on the 
ward and are pleased to have supported a
project to increase parking on Tedworth Road. 
Each year, we review suggestions from
residents regarding parking issues and address 
them where possible.

Dog agility equipment at 
Alderman Kneeshaw Park 
The new dog agility equipment on 
Alderman Kneeshaw Park is now installed 
and ready to be enjoyed by park users and 
their furry friends.  

Social media 
Visit our Facebook page to find out about the latest ways of getting involved, see dates of events or 
report any issues.  www.facebook.com/eastarea or our new Twitter page twitter: @HCCEastarea
By getting involved you can influence the way we deliver our services and make decisions.
“Like” our page for updates that are happening in your area.



What’s on 
Alderman Kneeshaw Park
The Friends of Kneeshaw will be holding their 
annual Christmas event Friday 22 December 
from 3.30pm onwards. This is a chance for all 
children to meet Santa and receive a free gift. 

Anyone wishing to volunteer your time to support this event will be gladly considered. 
Please contact Debbie Morrell on 07403 686 590

East Mount Recreational Centre  
Waveney Road - (01482) 798 649

Monday    Karate 6 - 8pm £5.00
              Little Stars Acro 5-7pm £3.00

Tuesday    Janine’s Dance (adults) 5 - 8pm 
                        £10.00 Lounge & Tuck 4 - 9pm 
                        (free entrance)

Wednesday   Karate 6 - 8pm £5.00
                    Lounge & Tuck  4 - 9pm
                        (free entrance)

Thursday   Over 60’s Group 1 - 4pm  
                        (free entrance) 
                        Community internet use, to 
                        complete CVs or contact Hull City 
                        Council services, via the internet 
                        using connect well. Warm Space - 
                        9am - 1pm
                        Here to help with council enquiries

Friday       Little Stars Musical Theatre 5 - 7pm (full) 
                        Lounge & Tuck 9am - 2.00pm (free entrance)
                        Child Dynamix (age 8 - 16) 5 - 7pm (free entrance)

Saturday   Lounge and Tuck 9am - 2.00pm (free entrance)
                        Archery 1 - 3pm £5.00 per hour. When available, please check before coming.  

Sunday    Lounge and Tuck 9am - 2.00pm (free entrance)
                        Archery 1 - 3pm £5.00 per hour. When available, please check before coming.  

Councillor surgeries
Your ward councillors are available to discuss any issues you may have regarding your local area 
at their monthly surgeries.
Surgery dates:
The last Thursday of the month at Eastmount Community Recreation Centre, Waveney Road, 1 - 2pm
l  Thursday 25 January 2024 - Councillor Conner and Councillor Jepmond
The second Tuesday of the month at The Acorns Children’s Centre, Nester Grove, 2 - 3.30pm
l  Tuesday 12 December 2023 - Councillor Kemp

Here to help with Council Enquiries 

Every Thursday from 1.00-4.00pm at
Eastmount Community Recreation Centre

Waveney Road, Hull HU8 9NB

l  cost of living support
l  council Tax
l  housing Benefits/Council Tax Reduction
l  housing/ Rent
l  homesearch
l  other council services



Come and meet your local councillors and policing team
The East Neighbourhood team are working with Humberside Police who are running regular surgeries.
These typically take place every three weeks, and residents are invited to come along and speak to 
representatives from Humberside Police about matters concerning their local communities.  
The next surgeries are: 

Acorns Childrens Centre
Nestor Grove
Thursday 7 December 2023
between 11.30am - 12.30pm

Asda, Bilton
Wednesday 13 December 2023
4 - 5pm

Longhill Childrens Centre
Shannon Road 
Wednesday 17 January 2024
11.30am - 12.30pm 

Ward forums and 
engagement events
Check your local notice boards and 
our social media pages for further 

updates on when public meetings will be held.  

We are keen to hear what 
you think about your local area.

Visit: www.hull.gov.uk/costofliving
Email: costofliving@hullcc.gov.uk
Call: 01482 300 303

#HullTogether
We’ll support 
you with the
cost of 
living 
crisis

Health
Money and Debt

Employment
Housing

Food
Fuel and Energy

And much more...

working in partnership 

Fires in your local community
Humberside Fire and Rescue have a dedicated freephone number for members of the public who 
can call anonymously in full confidence with brief details of any deliberate fires in their area.
The number is 0800 169 558. For more information visit: www.firestoppersreport.co.uk

THE RIDING OF

NUISANCE
MOTORBIKES
IN THIS AREA IS AN OFFENCE

If you ride a MOTORBIKE and cause a nuisance
on public or private land, your bike is at risk

of being seized and crushed.

To be road legal you need:

A DRIVING LICENCE, INSURANCE, MOT,

TAX and REGISTRATION, and the

RIDER MUST WEAR A HELMET.

OR THE ANTI-SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR TEAM ON

TO REPORT NUISANCE MOTORBIKES BEING RIDDEN

IN THIS AREA TELEPHONE

THE POLICE ON 101

TEL: (01482) 300 300
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For further information contact:
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Pickering News

For further information contact:
East Area Team
Ings Library
Ings Centre
Savoy Road
Hull HU8 0TY

Tel: (01482) 300 300
Email: east.areaadmin@hullcc.gov.uk
Text: east to 07795 563 000

        @eastareahull

        HCCEastarea

This document can be made available in other formats (large print, audio and Braille) and different 
community languages. Please telephone (01482) 300 300.

Improvements to council properties
Traditionally built, brick, council homes have had their cavity walls filled and lofts insulated to improve 
their thermal efficiency. For council homes of non-traditional construction improvement and cladding 
works are taking place on the following streets in the area:

EASTMOUNT AVENUE    JERVIS ROAD    STANNINGTON DRIVE

TAMAR GROVE    THANET ROAD    WANSBECK ROAD

Residents who will benefit from these works
should have received a letter and information in 
September. 
Fortem, the council contractor will be carrying out 
numerous surveys, erecting scaffolding, installing 
external wall insulation, roofing works and
installing new windows and doors. 
This is a whole house approach designed to give 
a 25 to 30-year life span to the outside of the 
property. 
Work will take place between 8am - 5pm during 
the week with work on a Saturday taking place 
only if required and agreed by residents.
Works are expected to complete in autumn 2024 
and take 10 - 14 weeks per property. 
Whilst every measure will be taken to minimise 
inconvenience, due to the nature of the works 
there will be some level of noise and disruption 
to the neighbouring properties during working 
hours. 

We are reaching the final year of the improvement 
programme for around 800 Council properties, 
which has been made possible through government
funding for social housing. Unfortunately the
funding for privately owned homes remains much 
lower than in the past therefore we are unable to 
include them in the work. However if their home 
is suitable for the works then you can obtain a 
quote to pay for the work themselves.
If you have any questions, please contact us on 
(01482) 616 245 or Fortem on (01462) 446 220
between 8am and 5pm.

-


